SPECIAL SERVICE OFFICE

FORT LEAVENWORTH, KANSAS

POST LIBRARY POST THEATER %
POST SCHOOLS POST ATHLETICS

28 September 1943

Dr, Fo C, Allen
Director of Athletics
Kansas University
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Alleng

Information is requested concerning admission rates for service

men at your football games over there this season. Last year we
brought from seventy=-five to one hundred soldiers from Ft. Leavenworth

to each of your home games. The admission charge last season was -
fifty cents,.

We would appreciate an early reply so that we can make arrange-
ments for the Kansas-Iowa State Game October 9th.

1 am personally interested in seeing what my AlmeMater can do this
season, Thank yvou very much for your consideration.
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RONALD I.” SIEBEN
Cap‘t °9 F. A. 3
Chief, Special Service Officer

Iowa State '34



